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  AGENDA # 1 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 
  

REPORT OF: URBAN DESIGN COMMISSION PRESENTED: October 4, 2017 

TITLE: 5003 Tradewinds Parkway – New 
Development of “Lions Eye Bank of 
Wisconsin, Inc.” in UDD No. 1. 16th Ald. 
Dist. (47686) 

REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Janine Glaeser, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: October 4, 2017 ID NUMBER:  

Members present were: Richard Wagner, Chair; Dawn O’Kroley, Cliff Goodhart, John Harrington, Rafeeq 
Asad and Lois Braun-Oddo.  
 
 

SUMMARY: 
 
At its meeting of October 4, 2017, the Urban Design Commission GRANTED FINAL APPROVAL of a new 
development of the “Lions Eye Bank of Wisconsin, Inc.” located at 5003 Tradewinds Parkway in UDD No. 1. 
Appearing on behalf of the project were Danice Langham, Dennis Bauer, representing Bauer Raether Builders; 
Brian Beaulieu, representing Edge Consulting Engineerings; and Kim Spoden and Jerry Wille, both 
representing Lions Eye Bank of Wisconsin, Inc.  
 
Harrington remarked that the mulch bed has no relationship to anything. Give it a form that fits the context of 
the site, and put those same shrubs as fill-in with those beds.  
 
ACTION: 
 
On a motion by Harrington, seconded by O’Kroley, the Urban Design Commission GRANTED FINAL 
APPROVAL. The motion was passed on a vote of (5-0). 
 




